
North East Overhead Line Upgrades

Come and talk to us

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) are taking forward plans to reinforce the existing 275kV overhead line to enable 
operation at an increased voltage of 400kV. As such we are hosting a number of public exhibitions to provide greater detail about 
this project.

We hope that by attending one of these events, we will be able to provide greater insight into the requirement for these works in 
the North East of Scotland on the existing energy transmission network.

SSEN would like to extend an invitation to local members of the community and interested parties to attend one of our exhibitions 
on the following dates to discuss our plans with the project team and to provide feedback on our proposals:

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact Community Liason Manager:

Gary Donlin Tel: 07384 798101
Email: gary.donlin@sse.com
Address: 1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY

Monday 19th November

Rothienorman 
Community Bowling 
Club, Greenview Centre
 
15:00 – 19:00

Tuesday 20th November

Keith Community and 
Sports Centre, Banff 
Road

15:00 – 19:00

Wednesday 21st 
November

Peterhead Rescue Hall, 
Prince Street

14:00 – 19:00

Thursday 22nd 
November

Kintore Parish Church 
Hall, Kingsfield Road

15:00 – 19:00

For further information, please contact Gary Donlin, the Community Liaison Manager or visit the 
project website: https://www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/north-east-400kv/
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